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August 4 - Life's A Picnic! 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Palmer & Pat Dauphin  Larry & Mary Long  Bob & Linda Campbell 
Glen & Wynel Dodson 

Ken & Carolyn Smith 

Ernest & Martha Hernandez 

Pat Pediman 

    

 

August 18 - Ready For School? 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Bill & Marilyn Fowler 

Harvey & Louann Lemmond 

Ray & Laurie Owens 

 Paul & Quida Bellows  Keith & Liz Thomas 

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Terri Johnson for KP Duty; and Mary Long for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                         Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

  

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

 

Don & Martha Guenther 8/2 

Palmer and Pat Dauphin 8/10 

Ernest and Martha Hernandez  8/10 

 

Nelda Cox 8/2 

Betty Hoffman 8/2 

Linda Campbell 8/3 

Linda Pelton 8/8 

Hollis Elkins 8/10 

David Borg 8/14 

Mike Pediman 8/21 
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   BANNERS    

 

Banners Captured 

Cliff Dwellers 

Cotton Pickin' Squares 

Diamond Jubileers 

Dixie Chainers 

Rockwall Squares 

Rebel Rousers 

Stone Steppers 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Banners Out 

None 

 

    
 

 

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers Continue for George & Hazel Nelson  

 Prayers Continue for Maurice & Doris Cockrell 

 Prayers Continue for Glen Dodson 

 Prayers Continue for Ken & Carolyn Smith  

 Prayers for Betty Hoffman 

Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Care!  
  

Looking Forward 

August 4 - Life's A Picnic! Club Dance 

August 11 - Monthly Ladies Luncheon  

August 18 - Ready For School? Club Double Deal Dance 

August 22 - Lessons Begin 

September 1 - Quarterly Meeting 

September 10 - Fish Fry at the Baldwins 

September 15 - International Dance/Friendship Dance with the Texas Reelers 

October 20 - 22 - Callers Cavalcade & Roundup 

March 30, 2018 - 45th Anniversary Dance 

February 15, 2019 - 46th Anniversary Dance 

 

 

 

 
  

DANCING QUEENS - LADIES LUNCHEON 
Friday August 11 at 1130 

Location: Judy's Restaurant -Jupiter Rd & Campbell, 

214-703-9989 

Call or Email Wyn El, if you can attend.  



Bullwinkle's Korner 

 

August, who would believe?? Step outside and you will believe quickly. It is hot in 

North Texas!! It’s not dry heat; it’s humid and sometimes muggy and miserable. 

Thankful for air-conditioning! We want to thank all who were so friendly and nice to 

Ernie’s mom when she visited the club last month. She had such a nice evening and 

enjoyed meeting everyone. Thankfully, everyone at the dance acted like Ernie was 

a good guy, even if you know better. Thanks for telling her he is! 

What happens in August with the Kuzzins. Two big events are on the calendar. On 

August 18th we have our Double Deal Dance. Next to our anniversary dance, it’s 

our other big dance where we hope to have many visit us. I’m sure Terri Johnson 

and her assigned group for that night will be letting us know what we can do to help 

with refreshments. Then August 22nd, guess what will happen?? LESSONS BEGIN. I 

hope that you have been talking about lessons to all you know and everyone that 

will listen!! I know Donna & Fred have been passing out cards and putting up flyers 

bunches of place. You name it, they have probably been there. But, it’s up to all of 

us to bring students in for our lessons. The Value Pack has gone out to several 

surrounding areas.  It is not too late to ask everyone you meet!!  Have your cards 

handy and talk about the fun of square dancing. Without new students our clubs 

goes away! Sad, but that is the truth.  

Be sure that you put the Fish Fry at the Baldwin’s on your calendar for September 

10th. Jodie will have sign-up sheets for us to sign up for dishes at the proper time.  

This is always so fun and they are so nice to have us over. Swimming is optional, but 

I won’t do it.  I am afraid I might get harpooned. 

We got the Dixie Chainer’s banner thanks to Fred Bolanz.  It has been a good month 

for getting banners. Our only one out is Swinging Stars. We hope to retrieve that 

one this weekend. 

A lot of Kussins are traveling this week to Red River. I feel sorry for them that they 

will not feel our triple digit temperatures. Godspeed and safe voyages to all. 

Please continue to pray for our members who are ill and/or had recent surgery. 

Also pray for our country and leaders that they will have the vision and strength to 

do what is best and not what is popular or fashionable. 

Again Martha and I thank you for giving us the privilege to be your fearless leaders. 

  



 

 

KUER's KORNER - From the Peltons 

Cueing Schedule 

Saturday - August 26 - Cotton Pickin' Squares - Greenville, Tx 

L3 Recreation Hall, Greenville, Tx 

Early Rounds 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00-10:00 p.m. - Bill Hinkley Caller 

 

Saturday - September 23 - Cotton Pickin' Squares - Greenville, Tx 

L3 Recreation Hall, Greenville, Tx 

Early Rounds 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00-10:00 p.m. - Charles Quisenberry Caller 

Saturday Lessons 
Round Dance (Continuing Basics) New Class #195085 - Signup opens August 7th 

(this is the class listing in the 50+ section of the catalog and on the website) 

Starts Saturday, September 2 / 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. at the Plano Senior Center  

Telephone to sign up is 972-941-7155 or register online at https://parks.planotx.org/econnect 

 

Note that September 2 is the Labor Day Weekend. We didn't realize that when we scheduled 

the start date -- so that is an extra class as the printed catalog shows starting September 9. 

We figured it would be easier to start the day listed in our advertising regardless -- and just 

offer it as an extra lesson for everyone. 

 

The Senior Center is at 401 W. 16th Street just off the south access road of 75 and north of 

George Bush. These are lessons and practice dancing, like an easy round dance club. If you have 

had some lessons, no matter what rhythm, but are really rusty or if your dancing level is easy 

square dance rounds, this is perfect for you to refresh your dancing skills and to be able to get 

out on the dance floor. The class curriculum will be set by the dancers who sign up for the class. 

 
KALLER's KORNER 

Ed Note: After 50 years of calling, we are giving Wayne & Jodie a "free pass" on their 

Korner in this issue. The Swinging Stars provided us with a wonderful opportunity to enjoy 

their spectacular celebration of Wayne's World. We got to see folks from across the 

entire NORTEX spectrum and many more from outside the region. If you weren't there, 

you missed a wonderful time. There are a few pictures in the newsletter but if you get a 

chance, view the results via the NORTEX photographers. H&G 

 

  



 

July Memories 

 

 

NORTEX Roundup Kickoff - July 9 

 
 

Rebel Rousers Anniversary - July 15 

  
 

Dixie Chainers 50s Dance 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Fred & Donna, Howard & 

Glenda, John & Shirley, 

Larry & Mary 

Duane & Marian, Jesse & 

Carol, John & Shirley, 

Ernest & Martha, 

Howard & Glenda, Louis 

& Mary, Keith & Liz, 

Donna; Not pictured,  

Bill Kornegay, Roger & 

Cathy Lachance 



 

Happy 10th Anniversary, JL & Linda 

 

Rockwall Squares 50s Dance 

 

  Ernest& Martha, Larry & Mary, Fred & 

Terri, Howard &  Glenda  

How many 

dancers are in 

this square? 

Answer is 9. 

Ern is behind 

Don Von 

Minden 



Swinging Stars Wayne's World 

Celebrating 50 years of Calling 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Ray & Laurie, Glen & Wyn El, Paul & Quida, Duane & 

Marian, Ernest & Martha, Fred & Terri, Wayne & 

Jodie; Not Pictured, Howard & Glenda Hess 



 

It's That Time of Year 

 It's August and we have about 3 weeks before the lessons start. Make sure your 

prospects are ready to start. Again, if you have prospects, be sure to give their 

names and information to Donna Bolanz who is collecting all of the prospective 

student contact information. 

Per our last Board Meeting, Terri Johnson is the contact person (972-681-4130), and 

the Lachances, Patricks, and Johnsons are the joint lessons coordinators. 

 

 


